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Office of Governor Doug Ducey Makes Gift of Impact to Maggie’s Place 
 
December 29, 2022 (Phoenix, AZ) - Maggie’s Place is proud to announce that through a 
grant from the Office of Governor Doug Ducey, the nonprofit will expand opportunities 
for homeless and pregnant mothers to access safe, affordable housing, employment 
assistance and workforce development opportunities. 
 
“Over the past eight years, we’ve prioritized equipping Arizona’s vulnerable populations 
with access to resources and services that enrich their lives to build a better future,” 
said Governor Ducey. “This investment in Maggie’s Place will allow more moms, babies 
and families to pursue opportunities to build stability and independence.” 
 
Founded in 2000, Maggie’s Place provides safe housing, resources and services to 
support homeless, pregnant and parenting mothers throughout the Phoenix metro area. 
With more than 1,100 mothers in the Maggie’s Place alumni community and more than 
750 babies calling a Maggie’s Place home their first home, the funds received from the 
Office of the Governor are vital in continuing to provide families the essential resources 
needed to maintain safe housing and ensure access to employment. 
 
“We are so thrilled to receive the grant from the Office of Governor Doug Ducey” said 
Laura Magruder, Maggie’s Place CEO. “It will change the lives of the mothers and babies 
we serve and give us the opportunity to help even more mothers in our community.” 
 
 
      ### 
 

About Maggie’s Place  

Maggie’s Place welcomes homeless pregnant and parenting women and their 
children into a safe and loving community, providing life-changing programs and 
ongoing services to help them to become self-sufficient. Upon leaving Maggie’s Place, 
women and their children are provided with ongoing support, including parenting 
education, child development and enrichment programs, employment assistance, 
social events and programs for improving family relations. To learn more, visit:  
https://www.maggiesplace.org/.  


